JoAnn Sutton

From: JoAnn Sutton

Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2009 2:13 PM

To: ‘amartinez@bueno.com'

Cc: James Ball

Subject: RE: Pending Section 214 Application for Skipfon, LLC
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Blue

Ms. Martinez,

Thank you for your prompt response. Please provide via an e-mail to James L. Ball, Chief,
Policy Division, International Bureau, a request stating that you wish to withdraw your
application and provide the name of the company to whom you sold the business to.

Thank you.

JoAnn Sutton

Assistant Division Chief

Policy Division, International Bureau
(202) 418-1372

JoAnn. Sutton@fcc.gov

||||| Original Message-----

From: amartinez@bueno.com [mailto:amartinez@bueno.com]

Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2009 1:53 PM

To: JoAnn Sutton

Subject: Re: Pending Section 214 Application for Skipfon, LLC

JoAnn Sutton,

We wish to cancel the application we have sold this part of the business.
Thanks

Soledad Martinez

Re: 1ITC-214-200808219-00384

Ms. Martinez:

Attached is a letter requesting that you notify us by April 29, 2009 the
status of your pending application in the Executive Branch review
process, plus confirmation that you still wish to seek Commission action
on the application. If we do not hear from you by this date, it will
subject your application to dismissal without prejudice.

Thank you,

JoAnn Sutton
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Assistant Division Chief
Policy Division, International Bureau
(202) 418-1372
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